
Submitter: Emily McIntire 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB83 

Members of the Senate Committee on Natural Resources, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for SB83, a critical piece of legislation 

aimed at improving wildfire prevention, response, and recovery efforts. With the 

increasing frequency and intensity of wildfires, it is essential that we take decisive 

action to protect our communities, natural landscapes, and economy. This bill 

represents a necessary step toward achieving that goal. 

 

I urge you to support this legislation and advocate for its swift passage. Addressing 

the growing wildfire crisis requires bold and immediate action, and this bill is a 

significant step in the right direction. Thank you for your leadership and commitment 

to protecting our state and its residents from the ongoing threat of wildfires. 

 

Thank you for this amazing work done on this bill! Blessings! Emily McIntire, State 

Rep HD56 


